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Mike and Maggie – due to the extensive delays on this project.  We will simply strike this item and
readvertise when you are ready. 
Thanks,
Jean
 

From: Michael Vonder Meulen <MVonderMeulen@keithteam.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 12:39 PM
To: Maggie Barszewski <Maggie.Barszewski@copbfl.com>
Cc: Jean Dolan <Jean.Dolan@copbfl.com>
Subject: PZ19-13000009 Briny Residences Rezoning
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as legitimate and know the contents are safe.

 
Hi Maggie,
 
The applicant would like to postpone the above rezoning to the September 22, 2020 City
Commission Meeting.
 
The developer continues to work on drawings for the site and there were delays due to
COVID-19.
 
Thank you for you time.

Michael Vonder Meulen, AICP 
Director of Planning
2312 S. Andrews Ave, Ft. Lauderdale 
Office: 954.788.3400 | Mobile: 954.612.3203 
Email: MVonderMeulen@keithteam.com 
www.KEITHteam.com
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